
Flood is AGS 
National Clinician of 
the Year for 2019
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Celebrating the award with a 

“Yoda Best Geriatrician” mug at 

a surprise celebration: Emily 

Simmons, RN, and Dr. Katrina 

Booth with Dr. Kellie Flood.
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ASN Announces Allon as 
Editor-in-Chief of New Online 
Journal Kidney360

Michael Allon, MD
Professor, Nephrology



Stuart Presents Case at National SGIM Meeting
Stephen Stuart, MD (PGY3) demonstrates “It Gets Worse Before It Gets Better”
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Bittner Receives National Lipid 
Association’s Distinguished 
Achievement Award

Vera Bittner, MD
Professor, Cardiovascular Disease



Current 
Oncology 
Reports

Godby and 
Williams publish 

on immunotherapy 
in older adults 

with cancer. Rich Godby, MD
PGY-2

Grant Williams, MD
Assistant Professor, Hematology 
and Oncology



Farewell to the 2018-2019 Chief Medical Residents
L to R: Drs. Joanna Zurko, Jeremey Walker, James Barrios and KeAndrea Titer



New Faculty Spotlight:  
Kirk Russ, MD
Dr. Russ joins the faculty in Gastroenterology 
and Hepatology after completing a chief 
year and fellowship here at UAB. He will 
focus on clinical practice, specifically IBD.

Kirk Russ, MD
Assistant Professor, 
Gastroenterology and Hepatology
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Medical 
Grand 
Rounds

Cultural Considerations 
for Palliative Care

Monica L. Baskin, PhD
Vice Chair for Culture and Diversity, 
UAB Department of Medicine
Professor, 
UAB Division of Preventive Medicine 

Wednesday,
June 5, 2019
12:00 P.M. in 
Margaret Cameron 
Spain Auditorium

Deane K. Corliss Palliative & 
Supportive Care Lecture Series




